
 Assessing Departments across the State are holding  
“Thanks for Giving” 

food drives to benefit local food pantries.

Bring non-perishable food items 
and/or cash donations to the polls on 

Election Tuesday in November or during absentee voting. 
Every dollar raised equals three dollars to the pantry.

get your 
CAN

to the polls!


